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Future Law Lab of the 

Jagiellonian University in Kraków 

and the Centrum Cyfrowe 

Foundation 

 

 

are proud to announce the conference:  

Converging Realms: Law, Technology, and Society in the 

Age of Ethical and Multi-Agent AI 

which will be held 

26–27 September 2024 in Kraków, Poland. 

 
‘Converging Realms: Law, Technology, and Society in the Age of Ethical and Multi-
Agent AI’ is an international conference that brings together scholars, practitioners, 
civil society and policymakers from around Europe to explore the ethical questions, 
practical challenges and opportunities surrounding artificial intelligence.  
 
The conference will be devoted to various interactions between AI and ethics, culture, 
justice, privacy, research and education. Topics of interest include, but are not limited 
to: 

● ethical AI; principles, guidelines and legal regulations for ethical AI; 

● personal data security & AI, privacy in an AI-dominated future, AI privacy 

protection strategies; 

● AI & justice system, legal liability for/of AI, AI & social justice principles; 

● AI technologies in culture and in the creative sectors;  

● gen-AI in research; open-source AI research, AI vs. scholars; 

● AI and critical thinking, AI in educational process, AI and disinformation. 

 

Active participation may take the form of a poster (other forms may be discussed via 
email with the organizers). We welcome submissions from researchers as well as 

people or institutions from outside academia (business, media, NGOs, etc.). Practice-
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oriented approach is encouraged. 

Poster session will be held during the regular conference days, with dedicated time-

slots, i.e., there will not be any parallel sessions to it. 

 

Submissions: 

● abstracts of posters (no more than 3000 characters including spaces) 
● via this form 
● deadline: 12 July 2024 
● decision: 1 August 2024  
 

There is no conference fee. Tips on traveling to and accommodation in Kraków may 

be found on the conference website. 

 

Review process: 

As you know, predatory conferences are a great threat to the legitimacy and integrity 
of academia as a whole. We want you, and the scientific community, to be confident 
that all content presented at this event is thoroughly vetted and reviewed. That is why 
we will be using a double-blind review process to evaluate all submissions. 

 

Next steps: 

● Submit your abstract through the link above. 
● You will receive a confirmation email letting you know that we’ve received 

your application. 

● We’ll reach out on or before August 2023, to let you know if your application 

was successful. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any  questions: 

futurelawlab@uj.edu.pl. 
 

 
 

The conference is co-funded by the Future Law Lab flagship project within the Priority Research Area Society of the Future 
under the Strategic Programme Excellence Initiative at Jagiellonian University. 


